From: Stephanie Hall <steph.hall@stephenson.co.uk>
Sent: 29 September 2017 11:57
To: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Cc: derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; gmoffler@gmail.com <gmoffler@gmail.com>; thewisemans3@gmail.com <thewisemans3@gmail.com>; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk <barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk>; patleveson@outlook.com <patleveson@outlook.com>; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com <whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com>
Subject: Earswick Parish Council - A1237 Improvements 
 
Dear Joanne, 
 
Many thanks for your e-mail and I did send the attached letter to the District Valuer on the 18th August; and I have written again asking for a response. 
 
I’m afraid these things are never very swift. 
 
On another matter, you were going to let me know how much it had cost to establish the trees and I don’t know whether you managed to find anything out. 
 
With kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
James Stephenson 
		Sent on behalf of
James Stephenson  MA (Cantab) FRICS FAAV

	RICS REGISTERED VALUER

	Stephenson & Son, York Auction Centre, Murton, York YO19 5GF
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